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Homeless should have housing in areas that are more industrial and abandoned. Large tax payers
will leave the city for it lack of beauty and enormous amount of trash that is going to cause more
disease. Abandoned building should be used not areas our children are entitled to play and go to
school. The trash on our highways is Embarrassing. I moved here two years and am now thinking of

moving before my expensive will loose value.
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